

Willie L. Hines, Jr.

City of Milwaukee Common Council

May 16, 2012

To the Honorable, the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee City Hall, Room 205

Dear Council Members:

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with the provisions of Section 36-15-2-a-1 of the City Charter, I am reappointing Alderman Michael Murphy of the 10th District, Ron Walter, and Larry B. Holland to a two-year term as members of the Employees Retirement System, Annuity and Pension Board.

Their terms will commence upon confirmation by the Common Council and will expire in April 2016.

I trust that your honorable body will confirm these appointments.

Sincerely,

WILLIE L. HINES, JR.

Alderman, 15th District

Common Council President

WLH:dh

Cc: Mayor Barrett

Alderman Michael Murphy

Ron Walter

Larry B. Holland

City Clerk Jim Owczarski

Bernard J. Allen, Exec. Dir., ERS